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August 22, 1975 

Mr. Charles F. Rogers 
319 Harris Avanue 
~onsocket, Rhode Island 

Dear Charles: 

I have received your letter of August 18, 1975, 
in which you asked for a status report on your 
application for a position on the Commission's staff. 
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By now you may have already received, through 
the office of Chairman St. Germain, a letter I wrote ~ = 
to Dick Still in response to a similar inquiry from 
him. In case you have not, I am attaching a copy. As _ 

you can see from my letter, there just are not a n y ~  
slotst~" <; 

I know how discouraging things like this can 
be since I've been on your side of the fence a few 
times myself. If it is any consolation, I firmly 
believe in my own mind that your not joining us is 
our loss. 

Kindest regards, 

Theodore C. Barreaux 
Director of Congressional 

Relations 
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